
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Approach To Dentistry 

 

Welcome to Mint To Be Family Dentistry! We are pleased you have chosen us for your 
dental and oral health care. Through a combination of continuing education and state-
of-the-art facility and equipment, we can offer you and your family the high level of care 
you are looking for, in a pleasant and relaxed environment. Our friendly staff, warm 
office, and caring attitude will put you at ease when you come into our office.  

As a new patient, we would like to share our approach to service. We realize you may 
have questions regarding our specific dental practice, office policies, insurance, and fee 
structure, so feel free to browse our website or ask if you have any questions. We 
believe quality care should be made available to everyone.  

Preventive dentistry is our goal for every patient. This involves daily dental hygiene, 
proper nutrition, periodic cleanings, and check-ups. It may not be where we start with 
every new patient, but that is what we want to attain and maintain, especially with all the 
evidence linking dental health to overall health!  

Restorative dentistry is basic repair of the mouth. We replace broken or leaking fillings, 
place crowns, implant crowns and bridges, fit partial and full dentures and realign your 
bite. If gum disease is detected, that is treated. If infection inside the tooth is detected, 
root canal therapy would be recommended as an alternative to extraction. The 
prevailing belief behind restorative dentistry is a simple one: you can keep all your teeth 
for all your life.  

Cosmetic dentistry is becoming more popular among the general population as new 
materials and procedures become available. Gaps, chips, discolored and misaligned 
teeth can be modified to create a beautiful smile accessible to everyone. We are more 
than happy to help you design your ideal smile.  

Welcome again. We greatly appreciate you choosing us as your dental home, and thank 
you supporting our small family business. We look forward to meeting you! 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Allie Fushi and The Mint To Be Team  

 


